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HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES CELEBRATES THE MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD

April is nationally recognized as the “Month of the Military Child,” a month dedicated
to celebrating the children of military service members. Now in its 28th year, Month
of the Military Child is a time to acknowledge and applaud the children of our military
community for their daily sacrifices and resilience in the face of adversity. Every day,
millions of military children prove their courage and strength while dealing with
separation from family, frequent moves, and the fear associated with having a
deployed parent.

The color purple displays support for military children and represents all the military
branches, combining Air Force blue, Army green, Coast Guard blue, Marine red, and
Navy blue. Throughout April, families living in a Hunt community should be on the
lookout for purple balloons scattered around the neighborhood. Those who spot a
balloon are asked to snap a photo and tag Hunt Military Communities on Facebook
and Instagram with the hashtag #HMCPurpleUp.

At Hunt Military Communities, we understand the sacrifices and challenges that
military children face daily. In honor of the Month of the Military Child, we’ve
launched our fifth annual “Hunt Little Heroes” program. The initiative is an
opportunity for us at HMC to recognize and celebrate military children across the
nation who are heroes within their communities. We are asking military children to
share their “Hero Story” with us, detailing what they think it takes to be a hero and
how they make a difference in their communities. Submissions can be in the form of
a 300-word essay or a short video.

The Hunt Little Heroes program is open to all military children between the ages of
4-16 years old, regardless if they live in a Hunt community. All applicants will receive
a special hero cape, mask, coin, and a letter of appreciation for sharing their hero
story. Winners will be selected and recognized in their community with a special
“coining” ceremony and a monetary prize of $1,000 to the first place “Little Hero,”
$500 for second place, and $300 to the third-place winner. Each winner will choose
a charity to receive an equal monetary gift.

Submissions are open through April 30, 2024. Additional information and details on
submission can be found at www.huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org or
www.huntlittleheroes.org

COMMUNITY

CLEANING VENDOR

ANNUAL ROOF AND GUTTER CLEANING PROJECT

We have our annual roof and gutter cleaning project scheduled to begin in
April. We understand that a lot of your gutters are full and clogged; however,
our maintenance staff are not allowed to go on roofs, so we have a roof and
gutter vendor come out once a year at the beginning of Spring to clean them.
We will send out more information on this the closer it gets.

SERVICE REQUESTS SUBMISSIONS

One of our best amenities is having Maintenance here to
serve you 24/7. To make sure you get the best and
quickest service we would like to refresh you on how to
submit service requests. Below you will find two flyers
on how to correctly submit your requests either on the
Hunt Resident app or by logging into the Rent Café
portal.
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As a reminder, emergency and urgent service requests
must be called in to 360-564-0400.

Maintenance must respond to emergency and urgent
service requests within an hour of the work order being
placed, so please make sure an adult will be available or
give them permission to enter if no one is home.

Maintenance cannot enter a home if a child under 18
years-old is home alone. Maintenance also cannot enter
a home if pets are not confined, and no one is home.
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NATIONAL PB & J DAY

Join us for National PB & J Day at the Community Center on April
2nd from 2:00pm to 4:00pm! Indulge in delicious peanut butter
and jelly sandwiches along with other tasty snacks. Hurry in, as
supplies are limited and available. *“While supplies last.

EARTH DAY EXTRAVAGANZA

Celebrate Earth Day with us at the Community Center on April 4th
from 1:00pm to 3:00pm! Join in the fun as we engage in arts and
crafts activities to honor our planet during this family-friendly event.

FLEET & FAMILY'S MONTH OF THE MILITARY
CHILD CELEBRATION

Kick off the Month of the Military Child with Fleet & Family at the
Navy Exchange Building in the Smokey Point Complex! Join us on
April 20th from 11am to 3pm for a family event celebrating military
children. Enjoy activities such as the Children's Art Show, Touch a
Truck, and Resource Fair. It's a day filled with fun and appreciation
for our military families!
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COMMUNITY EVENTS

*Refer to our social media accounts for changes and updates in events.

Dedles (o Romener

IMPORTANT DATES

e Trash — Every Wednesday
 Recycle - Every other Wednesday
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SPOTLIGHT

We are proud to highlight the commitment our team has to
serving our residents. Share your unique perspective by
submitting a review to help enhance your experience in our
community.

Share Your Thoughts

We received the following email from a resident
encouraging our team to continue serving our community!

Dear Ms. Martha and Ms. Katie,

| wanted to express my sincere gratitude for the thoughtful
initiative of providing free popcorn and drinks for the kids in
our community. It brought joy to the children and created a
delightful atmosphere. Your generosity and efforts are truly
appreciated. Thank you for making our community a more
vibrant and caring place.

Best regards, Natasha Turner

FUN STATS:

WO Score: 5.0

MI Score: 5.0

MO Score: 5.0
Surveys: 7

WOs completed: 73
New Move Ins: 5

( Connect With Us

@ Monday through Friday, 8:00AM - 5:00PM

78 (. 360-564-0400

) oo ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing.com

HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITY


https://g.page/r/CS6XljP_bJJvEBM/review
http://www.huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/
http://www.huntlittleheroes.org/

